
Belong     Believe     Become 

Multi-Sport Club 
Please note that Thursday 29th November will be 
the last Multi-sport Club this year. 
 
Thank you to Tom Farrell who has kindly volun-
teered in school over the last few months. 

 

Please not the last needlework club will be Tues-

day 4th December. 

 Needlework Club 

       23.11.18 

PE Kits and Forest Schools 
Please can you ensure that your child has a PE Kit 
and a change of clothes for Forest Schools in 
school at all times.  Now the weather is changing a 
pair of tracksuit bottoms or leggings and a change 
of socks would also be appropriate. 

Children in need 
The final amount raised for children in Need is 
£56.00!!! 

Irton Garden Cenrtre 
Trip—Oak Class 

PTA 

Bonus Ball  
was  Number 32 
The winner was Linda Nicholson who won £76.00 
 
There are still some numbers available.  If anyone 
would like to join please see  Mrs Mathewson. All 
monies should be given to the school office. 

Next week 
Mr Davies will be returning to school on Monday 
10th December. 

Future dates 

29th Nov—NSPCC Speak Out, Stay Safe 

30th Nov—PCSO Ria Lockey —Internet Safety  

14th Dec—NYCC Music service school visit 

14th Dec—Christmas Jumper Day 

14th Dec—Christmas Dinner Day & Class Party 

14th Dec—Christmas Fair 2.00pm—4.00pm 

14th Dec—Children singing at Fair at 3.00pm 

19th Dec—Whole school pantomime trip 

20th Dec—Open afternoon from 2.30pm 

20th Dec—Achievement Assembly at 3pm 

21st Dec—Christingle Service, 9.30am  

7th Jan—Staff Training Day 

8th Jan—School re-opens 8.45am 


